
This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Sections 8.1and 20.3, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff 

and shall constitute notice of an event of Force Majeure at EGT’s Malvern Compressor Station, 

located in Hot Springs County, Arkansas.  The compressor station was impacted by a tornado in 

the early morning of hours of November 5th, 2022.   

To ensure the safety and integrity of the pipeline, EGT will be limiting nominations to MP 

#801662 NGPL Hot Springs until further notice. 

As more information becomes available, EGT will notify its shippers by updating this posting.   

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Customer Solutions 

Representative.   

 


